
 

DATE: August 19th, 2024 
TO:      Families of Buffalo Grace Manor Residents 
FROM: Vanessa Freel, Site Administrator 
 
RE: COVID-19 Outbreak on unit 3E 
             
 
Dear Families, 
 
It is with great pleasure to announce that the CDC has closed the Covid-19 Outbreak 
on the third floor (E). 
 
Thank you for your compliance in following the outbreak precautions and ensuring all 
PPE was donned appropriately, Please continue to self-assess if you are symptomatic 
before visiting your loved one and continue good hand hygiene as we make the 
transition into the fall season. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vanessa Freel, RN 
Site Administrator 
 
 
 
 


